
What’s New in 2025 
• Cookies: S’mores and Toffee-Tastic will be sold for $7. 

o S’mores and Toffee-Tastic may not be exchanged into the cupboard. 
o Last year for S’mores 

• Rewards: Some rewards levels have been changed. 
• Payment options: In addition to the Digital Cookie Take a Payment function, troops may 

use Venmo/Paypal to accept payments from customers. It must be linked to the troop’s 
account and the troop assumes responsibility for risk. Individual Girl Scouts may not 
use payment apps to collect payment from customers because money received for 
cookies via payment apps must be deposited to the troop bank account. 

• Digital Cookie has been updated: 
o Girl Scouts can send Thank You messages to supporters. 

• Booth Scheduler Round 1 opens on December 18. 
• eBudde: 

o Girl Scouts will be uploaded beginning January 2. Girl Scouts will only be 
uploaded if they are registered and their troops are ready to participate. The 
functionality to assign cookies to individual girls will not be turned on until after 
the SIO is submitted. 

o Booth scheduler navigation has been streamlined. 
o Distribute Troop Link cookies in one transaction (instead of girl-by-girl). 
o eBudde App has been improved. 

• Enhancements 
o Troop inventory management tools 

Videos for Girl Scouts 


